
Project Update: October 2013 
 
I want to share with you a link divulgated at the official Santa Catarina Federal University 
(UFSC) web page. The news called and the picture used on this are attached.  
 
http://noticias.ufsc.br/2013/10/sepex-2013-confira-lista-dos-projetos-que-serao-
apresentados-no-seminario-de-iniciacao-cientifica/ 
 
This is related to the divulgation of one oral presentation related to my project and it also 
makes publicity of the page of Rufford Small Grants Foundation. 
 
Laryssa Vanessa de Liz is an undergraduate student that received a scholarship from the 
Institutional Program of Scientific Initiation Scholarships (PIBIC/CNPq – BIPI/UFSC) to work 
with the Project. Her study was one of the 54 selected from 771 to make an oral 
presentation at the 23th Seminary of Scientific Initiation of UFSC. It was also selected to 
represent the Life Science´s studies at the UFSC web page (in Portuguese: Ciências da Vida). 
 
 

 
 
 

 

http://noticias.ufsc.br/2013/10/sepex-2013-confira-lista-dos-projetos-que-serao-apresentados-no-seminario-de-iniciacao-cientifica/
http://noticias.ufsc.br/2013/10/sepex-2013-confira-lista-dos-projetos-que-serao-apresentados-no-seminario-de-iniciacao-cientifica/

